

## **Burke Ward Public School**

PO Box 678 BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 Phone: (08) 8088 4700

ABN: 18 246 198 266

## Kindergarten Party Day

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Burke Ward will be having their party day on Thursday 12th December. Kindergarten students are invited to bring in a party box that they may decorate at home. Their party box should include their normal crunch and sip, recess and lunch and a few small party snacks.

EP and LM will be running a "Secret Santa" on party day. Students can purchase a gift that costs around \$5. Girls buy for girls and boys buy for boys. The gifts should be wrapped and labelled 'boy' or 'girl'. This is an entirely optional event but it does add to the fun and excitement of party day. Gifts can be brought in any time during Week 9 (Monday 9th December - Thursday 12th December).

Students are able to wear a Christmas theme t-shirt for party day.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Kind Regards,

Emily Pruszinski and Lauren Medcalf Kindergarten Teachers

Karen Canning Principal